
1

Daniel O'Brien

From:
Sent: Wednesday 20 January 2021 18:15
To: WildBirdDeclarations
Subject: Woodpigeon

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern,  
 
I am writing to express my concern at proposed changes to the laws in relation to the control of 
woodpigeon. 
 
I am very actively involved in assisting farmers and veg growers to protect their crops, I have been 
providing this service for numerous years on a year round basis. 
 
The use of scarecrows and gas guns are not adequate deterrents. 
The only effective method is shooting. 
I wish to be able to continue to  provide this service to farmers in the future. 
 
Best regards, 
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